
Registration Form for Shoreland Zoning Training  

Issues in the Shoreland Zone 

Spring 2019 

 
The Code Enforcement Officer Training and Certification program and the Department of Environmental 

Protection’s Shoreland Zoning Unit will hold training workshops on Issues in the Shoreland Zone.  Issues 

covered include, but are not limited to; nonconformance issues, clearing standards, water-dependent uses, 

and specific focus on the 2015 Chapter 1000 shoreland zoning guidelines changes. The afternoon session 

will consist of field time illustrating the most commonly applied shoreland zoning standards. Please dress 

for the weather and bring your clipboard or field book. Registration will begin at 8:30AM. The program will 

begin at 9:00 AM and end at 4:00 PM.     

 

Code Enforcement Officers certified in Shoreland Zoning, will earn six recertification credits in the area of 

Shoreland Zoning.  Individuals seeking certification will find the workshop and materials helpful in 

preparation for the Shoreland Zoning exam. 

 

Name: _________________________________________________________________________________            

 

E-mail : _______________________________________________   Phone: ______________________ 

 

Municipality employed by:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

____ I am not municipally employed as a code enforcement officer and I understand a $50.00 
registration fee is required.  Checks should be made out to “Treasurer State of Maine”.    

 
 
Please indicate which session(s) you will attend: 

 
 
____ June 5, 2019 – Maine Lakes Environmental Association, 230 Main Street, Bridgton 
 
 
____ June 7, 2019 – Augusta City Hall, 16 Cony Street, Augusta  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return this registration to: 
CEO Training and Certification Program , DECD, 59 State House Station Augusta, ME  04333-0059 

You can also return this form via fax to (207) 287-8070 or you can email this information to 
brianne.hasty@maine.gov. Space is limited! 

mailto:brianne.hasty@maine.gov

